
Finance Committee Meeting 

February 28, 2012 

 

Present:  Tom Clark, Bernie Kubiak, Janet Swem, Mary Stokarski, John Paciorek, 

               Carol Moro, Albert Olmstead 

 

The DVD of this meeting is nearly unreadable, there being a scratch across the disc, but a few 

items could be noted.  

 

Janet Swem, accountant,  presented a summary of the Town’s revenues for years FY 2008 – 

2012, and projections for FY 2013.  These sheets were reviewed and questions asked about 

increasing numbers of transfers of monies.  

 

Also discussed were lands owned by the Town that could be sold, thus getting them back on the 

tax roles. There is a land-locked parcel on Upper Road that two neighbors are interested in. 

 

Ms. Stokarski, Clerk and Collector, talked about excise taxes which seem not to decrease beyond 

the first five years. Questions were asked about where some fees are credited. 

 

There were some motions made and voted, but I don’t know what they were.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Phelps 

 


